

## PresentationSeniorSchool

"A community of learners inspired by the vision and values of Nano Nagle"

26th January 2014

Dear Parents/Guardians.

Thank you for attending our open evening on Thursday last, 22nd January. It is most encouraging to see the level of interest amongst parents/guardians in their children's education.

As you know, your child is automatically enrolled in third class in Presentation Senior School for September 2015. I understand that you completed a registration form for her/him when enrolling in the Junior School. However, in order to ensure that we can enter the most up to date information into our student management system, I would be extremely grateful if you would complete the new registration form enclosed and return it to the Junior School office on or before Friday 30<sup>th</sup> January.

In the coming weeks, I will make applications to the National Council for Special Education (NCSE) for additional resources for children with special educational needs. Therefore, if your child has special educational needs, please contact Dympna or Abbi (secretaries) to make an appointment to meet with me to discuss his/her needs.

Mrs. Beddows (Principal) and the staff in the Junior School have worked collaboratively with us to ensure that the transition from second to third class is completely seamless and easy for your child. I wish to assure you that the children will continue to experience the wonderful standard of teaching and learning they currently experience in the Junior School. I am confident that your child will feel extremely happy and secure in Presentation Senior School.

I look forward to meeting you and your child in September 2015.

Yours faithfully,

Michael Tunney

Michael Tuney

Principal

